
 
 

 
Annual Meeting of Stockholders 

April 29, 2021 
 
 
Inspection of Stockholder List 

Stockholders wishing to inspect the list of registered stockholders of Kimberly-Clark Corporation 
for the 2021 Annual Meeting of Stockholders should send an e-mail to stockholders@kcc.com.  
Please include (1) your name and (2) if you hold your shares through a broker, bank or other 
intermediary, an image of a legal proxy in your name from the broker, bank or other nominee 
that holds your shares.  Upon verification of your status as a record date stockholder or the 
holder of a legal proxy from a record date stockholder, you will be provided access to view and 
inspect the list of registered stockholders.  Stockholders will not be able to download or print the 
list.   

Stockholders will also have the opportunity to inspect the list of registered holders during the 
virtual annual meeting on April 29, 2021 at www.meetingcenter.io/277152589  
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